
From: Enriquez, Maria (NBCUniversal) <Maria.Enriquez@nbcuni.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 9:24 AM 
Subject: IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING CHILDREN'S PROGRAMMING 
 

 

Attention Program Directors: 

  

On Saturday November 30, 2019, on FEED 1, an automation system error (on the playout 
server) impacted the display of the E/I graphic on two episodes:  Earth Odyssey 201 and the 
first 25 minutes of Earth Odyssey 202, which did not contain the E/I graphic.   

  

A re-feed of the episodes with the E/I graphic will be made available to stations today. If you 
have aired these episodes, please consult your legal counsel regarding whether you want to re-
air. 

 

Questions may be directed to Karen Peled at (212) 664-6858. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Karen Peled 
VP, Legal, Affiliate Relations 
NBC Broadcasting 
Phone:  (212) 664-6858 
Email:  Karen.Peled@nbcuni.com 
30 Rockefeller Plaza, Room 1531E 
New York, NY  10112 
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